
Follow-Up Letter for Hearing Aid Fitting 

Date: __________________ 

Recipient's Name: __________________ 

Recipient's Address: __________________ 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to follow up on your recent hearing aid 

fitting appointment on [Date of Appointment]. We want to ensure that you are satisfied with your 

new hearing aids and address any concerns you may have. 

During your fitting, we customized your hearing aids to suit your needs and preferences. It's 

important to allow some time to get used to them, as they may feel different at first. Please 

remember to practice adjusting the settings and using the features introduced during your 

appointment. 

If you have experienced any issues or have questions regarding the usage or performance of your 

hearing aids, please don't hesitate to reach out. We recommend scheduling a follow-up 

appointment to assess your progress and make any necessary adjustments. 

Thank you for choosing [Clinic/Provider Name] for your hearing needs. We are dedicated to 

providing you with the best care and support. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic/Provider Name] 

[Phone Number] 

[Email Address] 


